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WARNING:
BEWARE OF MALWARE OR ELSE...

BREAKING NEWS: 
Silicon Valley, CA -- 

There has been a recent 
surge in attacks from 
technological devices on 
humans. The exact details 
of the attacks still 
remain unknown but there 
has been a correlation 
between the purchase of 
tech products and a 
potential malware virus 
that becomes released. 
This is a vicious virus 
that will attack any 
person and device they 

are using. These devices 
quickly adapt to the 
virus and become mali-
cious themselves. 

Several accounts of 
civilians being chased 
out of their homes by 
their own computers, or 
even electrocuted while 
paying with their Apple 
Watch have been reported. 

We are warning you to 

VIRUS

beware of this dangerous 
threat and the capability 
it has to takeover all of 
humanity. Use this tech-
nological device careful-
ly and if you spot any 
sign of a virus, notify 
authorities immediately. 
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